
NOTICE 
 

The San Juan County Clerk’s Office will be 
transferring the June 4, 2024, Primary Election 

ballots from the lock ballot boxes to store for 22 
months before disposition pursuant to 1-12-69 
NMSA 1978.  Additionally, we will be clearing 
removable storage media devices pursuant to 

1-13-21A NMSA. 
 

This will all take place at 215B South Oliver Drive, 
(behind District Court) and at 100 South Oliver Drive 
Suite 200 in Aztec on Tuesday, September 10, 2024, 

at 10:00 a.m. 
 
If you have any questions, please call 505-334-9471. 
 


